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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 11:16 AM
To: Weston, Robert, Env. Health
Subject: Potential Former Service Station 1410 Bockman Road, San Lorenzo (C & D Auto Repair)
Attachments: C&D_Facility_Location_Map.pdf; C&D_Portion_Executive_Summary-and Photos.pdf

Rob, 
We are in the process of closing the former Impulse Motors site at 1210 Bockman Road, San Lorenzo (RO2737); 
however, a Phase I in the case file references the former C&D Auto Repair site at 1410 Bockman Rd and states that while 
the facility had no reported USTs, the site had an oil-water separator, and what looked like a former dispenser island was 
present at the time of the Phase I in 2004.  The Phase I recommended additional subsurface work at the site if the property 
was to be purchased by the people who commissioned the Phase I.  They did not.  The C&D facility was demo’d at some 
point after the Phase I, and I am not aware that CUPA has records of the removal of these structures.  I have attached the 
portion of the executive summary from the Phase I report that references the C&D facility, two photos of the C&D 
facility, and a location map should CUPA judge it appropriate to followup on the information. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 












